
Love God    *    Love Neighbor    *    Serve Sacrificially 

4.20.25 Heritage Updates 
 

 

April Mission Prayer Meeting, 4.24 

New faces are always welcome to our monthly Mission Prayer meeting 
where we spend an hour praying for our local and foreign missionaries 
& organizations.  March’s meeting is Thursday, April 24 from 10:00 - 

11:00 am. See Jean Sica for more information. 
 

Saturday, Men’s Study on Joshua, 4.26 

We meet every other Saturday, at 8:30 am.  This week’s study is meeting 
at the Zinszer home (808 Cambridge Dr. Newark 19711). 
Chapter 4 for this week. See John Hrenko for more information.   
 

May ‘First Supper Sunday’ Lunch, 5.4 

Tex/Mex is on the menu!  Plan to stay after Sunday School and sign up to 
bring your favorite Tex OR Mex dish, side or dessert to share.  
 

Mats of Love 

Plastic grocery bags may be dropped off in the box in the hallway anytime.  
(Unfortunately we’re not able to use bread bags, ziplock bags and other 

smaller sizes.) Thanks for your help! 
 

Heritage Kids 
Nursery is available for infants-PreK during worship (if staffing allows).                                        
Feel free to use it for however much of the service you desire.  

Junior Church is available (if staffing allows) during the 2nd half of the service for 
ages kindergarden-4th grade.  Children will leave during the songs before the 
sermon and return during the final song.  The classroom is in the back of 
Fellowship Hall - straight out the back of the sanctuary.   

Red Folder activity pages are also available at the table by the sanctuary door for 
anyone who wishes to use them. 

God’s Kingdom Building:  
 RUF (Reformed University Fellowship) on the campus of 

Delaware State University 
 

The students of RUF at DSU are patiently praying and serving while they 
wait for God to provide the next RUF Campus Minister. 
 

The student leaders, with the help of various PCA pastors from around the 
area, have continued their weekly Friday night worship services and fun 
campus activities in the time being.   
 

Dec 6:  They celebrated Christmas with “Reaching DSU for Jesus, Preparing 
DSU to Love” (praise & worship, speaker, crafts, snowball fights, games & 
festive PJs) 
 

Feb 21-23:  students headed to the slopes for the Mid-Atlantic Winter 
Conference 
 

March 14:  RUF Glow in  the Dark Dance Party  
 

April 12:  RUF Easter Egg Hunt 
 

During the January 24 worship, Pace Holdbrooks reminded the students 
that “people are praying for y’all.   People you don’t even know!” — 

local PCA churches, our presbytery during their meetings/updates, US! 
 

Pray for these students: 

That they would have eyes to see the reality of God’s Kingdom, taste His 
power, know His love, and that they would find and get involved in faith 
communities who will love them so they can give themselves to Jesus more 
fully. 


